
September 24th, 1923

P. F. Sise, Esq.,
President, northern Electric Company, 
121 Shearer Street,
Montreal, Que.

X

My dear Mr. Sise:-
/

Î am very sorry that I have not 
formally acknowledged your letter of September 13th 
with your very kind offer to supply voice amplifiers 
on the occasion of Mr* Lloyd George’s address.

As soon as it was definitely settled 
where the meeting would take place I asked Mr. C. F. 
Crandall to get in touch with you. He has since 
given the assurance that you have- promised to 
co-operate in every possible way, going so far as to 
recall your man from Toronto to take charge of the 
installation in Montreal.

Let me assure you that I have not 
sought the responsibility which evidently is being 
attached to me in connection with Lloyd George’s 
meeting. I wish that somebody else had agreed to. do 
ihe work, nevertheless, I think I oan go so far as 
to say that the co-operation of the Northern Electric 
Company will be appreciated by thousands.

Yours faithfully,


